



Dear Student and Parent(s):


The Financial Aid Office has received the electronic results of your 2022-2023 Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).


Your results show that based upon data provided by the National Student Loan Data System 
(NSLDS), you may have attended an unusual amount of schools in the past four award years.  
Before a financial aid package can be created, your NSLDS record will be reviewed by the 
financial aid office and we may ask you for additional information/documentation.  You may 
need to submit, to our office, academic records/transcripts for all colleges attended from 
2018-2019 through the current year, to review for earned credits. If it is found that you did not 
earn credits at all colleges that you received federal financial aid (Pell Grant or Stafford loans) 
you may be required to submit additional information before federal student aid can be 
disbursed. 


If additional information is needed, the Financial Aid Office will notify you. If you have any 
questions, please contact our office. We can be reached by calling (518) 292-1783 for Albany or 
(518) 244-4525 for the Troy campus. We can also be reached by email at finaid@sage.edu. 


Sincerely,


The Financial Aid Office


Unusual Enrollment History 

FAC22UEH


